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in 2016 americans fed up with the political
process vented that frustration with their votes
republicans nominated for president a wealthy
businessman and former reality show host best
known on the campaign trail for his sharp rhetoric
against immigration and foreign trade democrats
nearly selected a self described socialist who ran
on a populist platform against the influence of
big money in politics while it is not surprising
that americans would channel their frustrations
into votes for contenders who pledge to end
business as usual the truth is that we don t have
to pin our hopes for greater participation on any
one candidate all of us have a say if we learn
master and practice the skills of effective
citizenship one of the biggest roadblocks to
participation in democracy is the perception that
privileged citizens and special interests command
the levers of power and that everyday americans
can t fight city hall that perception is
undoubtedly why a 2015 pew charitable trusts
survey found that 74 percent of those americans
surveyed believed that most elected officials didn
t care what people like them thought graham and
hand intend to change that conventional wisdom by
showing citizens how to flex their citizenship
muscles they describe effective citizenship skills
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and provide tips from civic experts even more
importantly they offer numerous examples of
everyday americans who have used their skills to
make democracy respond the reader will see
themselves in these examples of citizens who chose
to be victorious participants rather than tranquil
spectators in the arena of democracy by the end of
the book you will have new confidence that citizen
participation is the lifeblood of america and will
be ready to make governments work for you not the
other way around
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this step by step manual was developed to help
people from all walks of life to achieve their
health and fitness goals millions of people all
over the world continue to suffer from preventable
diseases such as hypertension diabetes and
cardiovascular disease many suffering from these
diseases experience increased healthcare cost
lowered quality of life shorter life expectancy
and many other ill effects of poor health this
book is aimed at arming people with the
information that they need to reduce their risk of
suffering from these debilitating diseases
professional athlete health and fitness activist
american college of sports medicine certified
trainer and national academy of sports medicine
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weight loss specialist george dorsey created this
manual to fill this information gap and to provide
to everyone the techniques strategies and tools
that health and fitness professionals use to
create the most effective
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